On 3/11/2020, at 4:59 PM, Ken Tremaine <ken@kentremaine.co.nz>
wrote:

Colleagues a great tour. Sincere thanks for organising it and for hosting
it so well.

From initial feedback | am not sure that the Govt colleagues fully
appreciate the expanded village idea. It's probably not something that
have thought about too much.

| indicated at the airport that SG should b supporting village and Te
Puke expansion. It’s not one or the other but both to provide housing
choice and different lifestyle opportunities.

We may need to document the benefits of village expansion over and
above what's in Andrea and Kevin's plan.

Mark u probably have stuff written here.

They r not opposed but need a little more info.

Those of us who grew up in the country know this stuff already.
| am happy to assist here.

Am a tad stunned at the level of Kiwifruit investment since our last
tour.

Cheers
Ken Tremaine

SmartGrowth
Strategic Advisor

ph. 09-309 2515






